
 
 

                                     
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 

                             Date 6th February 2020 
  
                        Our Ref TRO/20/10 
  
  

 
Dear Sir / Madam 
 
VARIOUS LOCATIONS, EDINBURGH  
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO WAITING RESTRICTIONS & INTRODUCTION OF 
CYCLE STORAGE 
 
In accordance with the terms of the Local Authorities’ Traffic Orders (Procedure) 
(Scotland) Regulations 1999, I write to inform you that the City of Edinburgh Council 
proposes to promote an Order that will introduce on-street cycle storage facilities.  This 
Order will amend waiting restrictions at a number of locations across the City. 
 
The proposals are shown on the attached plans. 
 
Formal objections are not invited at this stage, as a further period will be allowed for the 
submission of objections when the proposals are formally advertised. It is intended to 
advertise the proposals at an early date and I should welcome any comments you may 
have to offer within 3 weeks of the date of this letter. 
 
 
Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 

Darren Ryan (on behalf of City of Edinburgh Council) 
Principal Consultant 
Project Centre 
 

 


